
 
July 5, 2024 

 

VIA EMAIL  

166317-74426089@requests.muckrock.com 

 

Re: FOIA Request # 2024-266 

 

Dear Sam:  
 

This letter is in response to your Illinois Freedom of Information Act (“FOIA”) requests received on 

June 27, 2024, seeking:  

A copy of the most recent database maintained by this agency detailing government 

employee compensation across the state. I am specifically requesting that this release include, 

for each State employee, the following: Name of Employee, Age, Gender, Ethnicity, Job 

Title, Agency/department, City/location in which employee is stationed, and Earnings. 

 

Please be advised that the Governor’s Office has no records responsive to your request. However, be 

advised that you can locate salary information for state employees here: 

https://illinoiscomptroller.gov/financial-reports-data/data-sets-portals/salary-database.  

 

To the extent you consider this response to be a denial of your FOIA request, you have the right to a 

denial reviewed by the Office of the Illinois Attorney General, 500 S. 2nd Street, Springfield, Illinois 

62706, (877) 299-3642, public.access@ilag.gov.   

 

If you choose to submit a request for review, you must do so within 60 days after the date of this 

response letter.  The request for review must be in writing, signed by you, and include a copy of your 

FOIA request and this office’s response.  5 ILCS 140/9.5(a).  In addition, you have the right to seek 

judicial review of this response.  5 ILCS 140/11(a), (b).   

 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Shannon Leonard, Associate General Counsel 

Office of Illinois Governor JB Pritzker 

 

https://illinoiscomptroller.gov/financial-reports-data/data-sets-portals/salary-database
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